BEVERLY CITY BOARD OF EDUCATION SEEKS A CANDIDATES FOR A BOARD MEMBER VACANCY

The Beverly City Board of Education has announced its intention to appoint one (1) resident of Beverly City to a position on the Beverly City Board of Education. Any Beverly City resident interested in applying for the position should send a letter of application expressing interest and include a resume of background experiences. Candidates for the Board vacancy must have resided in Beverly for a minimum of one year at the time of appointment, meet all the qualifications to be a school board member in New Jersey and be a registered voter. The appointment will be for a term which will run through the reorganization meeting in January 2024. The Beverly City Board of Education traditionally holds regular meetings once per month on the third Wednesday.

The application information should be addressed to Dr. Brian F. Savage, Staff Accountant/Board Secretary, Beverly City Board of Education, 601 Bentley Avenue, Beverly, New Jersey, 08010 and received by June 20, 2023.